
 

 

Denver Union Station  

Construction Notification 
 

Construction activities will begin February 22, 2010 for the Denver Union Station 
Redevelopment Project and will continue for the next 4 years.  

 

First Signs of Construction -  

 Traffic control will be set up on Wewatta – traffic will be one lane in each direction on the 
southbound side for a few weeks and then move to one lane in each direction on the 
northbound side.  

 

Early activities will include:  

 Removal of concrete /clearing on 17th Street   

 Set up pedestrian traffic control 

 Excavation for bus facility 
o Ground water will be pumped out 

o Shoring walls at Wewatta and the LRT will begin 

o Excavated dirt will be stock piled or removed 
 Very large piles 20’ to 30’ in height 
 Soil will have tackifier on it so it won’t erode with wind or water 

 DirtGlue is environmentally friendly 

 Relocation of utilities 

 Begin work on the relocation of Amtrak to temporary location 
o Building improvements/tenant finishes for new facility 
o Preparation for the track and temporary platform  

 

 

Contact: Hunter Sydnor 

 Kiewit 

 Construction Public Information Officer 

 303.209.9822 


